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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Summer has rolled in with a vengeance! I’d like to remind everyone to stay hydrated and be safe! We want 

everyone to go home safely at the end of the day. 

 

Please take a minute to look at the classes that are being offered through the JATC. Many of these classes can 

be taken from the comfort of your home, at your convenience. Not only will you be earning a stipend, but also 

increasing your knowledge and skills. 

 

After discussion with the E-Board and at the meeting, it has been decided that we will no longer rent out the 

hall. The struggle to keep the hall cool greatly increases our electric bill. Additionally, we often need to spend 

considerable time cleaning up after a rental. It is simply not cost-worthy to continue. 
 
 

 

 Fraternally,  

 

 

 

 

Michael S. Ruppert 

Business Manager 

 

 

 


